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Nov 17th - Parent Council

Greetings 4T parents,

This month's newsletter will also include the shortened school 
month of December. I will send out additional emails if necessary. 
You can also check out the class calendar on the class website 
for a more updated list of events.
At the end of this month the first report cards will be sent home. 
I would appreciate it if you could sign and return the envelope but 
not the report card - that is all yours. Additionally, ensure that 
you are signing or highlighting the monthly calendar in the agenda 
so I know how much home reading is being completed by students. 
I use this information on the report card. 
In Math, we have begun to explore multi-digit addition and 
subtraction. we should have this unit complete by the end of the 
month. We have completed our first science unit, 'Light and Shadow', 
and we will be starting the next unit, "Waste in our World". 
Students are finishing off the geography unit in Social and starting 
a capping project of a presentation on the regions of Alberta. 
Language Arts will complete our study of non-fiction text 
features and we will begin our novel study "Chronicles of Narnia".
Good times.
Matt Tripp (AKA Mr T)
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Mr. T says:

Nov 24-27th - Hip Hop artist in residence

Nov 28th - report cards

Dec 3rd - Early dismissal

Dec 5th - Skate Day Dec 11th - ski day

Dec 16th - Hip hop assembly

Dec 18th - English xmas dinner

Dec 19th - Early dismissal

Dec 20th-Jan 4th - winter break

Jan 7th - Early dismissal
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Make sure to record 
reading on the monthly 
agenda calendar

Math is a difficult 
subject for many to 
grasp. As the year (and 
years progress) math 
will only get harder.
THe best way of 
staying on top of 
things is to practice. 
THere are three parts 
to this. First, When 
there is homework 
make sure all 
assignments are 
complete before they 
are to be handed in. 
Secondly  practice 
basic math facts. 
Mastering the basic 
facts is essential. Use 
the math games on the 
website to practice 
these. The third part is 
reading. This may seem 
odd but math has a 
strong reading 
component, especially 
problem solving 
questions.  

Don't forget to check 
your child's agenda for 
the events, homework or 
other information. We 
write a message every 
day.

As you have noticed 
Students in 4T do not get 
much formally assigned 
homework. I often give 
students enough time to 
finish tasks in class. THis 
does not mean there is 
nothing to do at home. 
Students should practice 
their basic math facts and 
be free reading as well.


